Umina Beach Public School

P&C Association
MAY 2023 ACCEPTED MINUTES

Wednesday 10 May 2023, 9:30am
Umina Beach Public School, Staffroom

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF COUNTRY

We acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Australia and recognise their continuing connection to land,

waters and culture. We pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging.

Attendees K.Nott, K.Wardlaw, A.Bendall-Charles, N.Pumtong, J.Taylor, K.Lowe, S.Halton, J.Harris,
N.Feeney

Apologies: L.Lamont, N.Carroll, F.Macdonald

Meeting Minutes:

New to School Family Meet & Greet to go ahead with a date yet to be confirmed. Future dates will
be proposed for around Week 8. TBA at the next P and C meeting. Action: Kristy Lowe to lead
and discuss with School Executive team for dates

Nicho Hynes signed items to be used in a fundraiser. Plans will be made to try to arrange a school
visit from Nicho Hynes to hype up some excitement before our fundraiser proceeds. Action: Nellie
Feeney to lead, discuss with School Executive for fundraising for a specific cause during this next
term

Splash-a-thon was an amazing success! Great general feedback from teachers, children and
parents. Final total $36 985. Expenses $9 000.

Mother’s Day Stall — date confirmed 12 May. Jen welcoming any ideas of local, sustainable items
to sell. First volunteer call needed by end of term Action: Jen Harris and Nellie Feeney to lead

Swimming Carnival

Executives Report:

Lucy welcomed the newcomers to our meeting and gave a quick overview of what we do.

Lucy also gave annual report for 2022. She discussed the successes of our P&C, not just with
fundraising efforts, but also with building and strengthening our community.

Discussed events planned for the coming weeks and next term.

Principal's Report:

Karen Wardlaw provided a quick overview of school focus:

° PBL reframing is being launched. Respect, Safety and Kindness are primary focus
. Plan updates encouraging parent involvement in their kids learning
° Big school refurbishment happening this year

° Launched the attendance program



K — 2 new curriculum has been introduced. Next term sessions to be made available to
parents for discussion of the new curriculum.

Improvement of school systems, more efficient, better financial systems. 97% of families
have downloaded the portal

Snapshot “plan on a page”, will be shared outlining student growth, wellbeing and capacity,
quality teaching

Focus on Community Engagement
Spoke to vacant positions and positions being filled

PBL values are being looked out and revamped to reflect shared values and expectations.
Establish values that help drive expectations

Tech team is being established to help align and work with BYOD. Communication online,
offering more parent forums

Uniform Shop Report:

Back to School Vouchers have made a big difference to income this term, believe we will see a
boost in sales just before expiry in June 2023

Need volunteers to help our a couple hours a week
Will hold a second-hand stall in Term 2

Separate meeting to be held outside of this general meeting to discuss: suppliers; pricing of
uniforms; consideration of standard stock items, volunteers, etc Action: Kristy Lowe and Janette
Taylor to lead

Treasurer's Report:

2022 Audit Report for UBPS P&C and the Uniform shop was tabled and discussed.

Proposal for new auditor noted and to be raised in AGM

Incoming Correspondence:

Swimming Carnival, received feedback on timing needing to be done differently. Discussion
covered potential of renting touch pads, what training would be involved

Outgoing Correspondence:

Nil

Motions:

February 2023 Minutes - Passed
Motioned by: Nellie Feeney
Seconded by: Lucy Lamont

Next Meeting(s):

General Meetings 2023
10 May 2023 at 9:30am

14 June 2023 at 7pm

9 August 2023 at 9:30am
13 September 2023 at 7pm



11 October at 9:30am
8 November at 7pm
13 December at 9:30am



